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Gomez, Adeline

OF RACINE
From: Johnson-Martin, Janice City OF
Sent:  Monday, April 02, 2007 12:35 PM APR 03 2007
To: Gomez, Adeline
Cc: Karas, Pete (Global) FINANCE

Subject: FW: Inspection fee communication for April 16 Council meeting

Sheady, would you enter this communication for Finance & Personnel. Thanks

From: Pete Karas [mailto:petekaras@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, April 02, 2007 9:27 AM

To: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Cc: Karas, Pete (Global)

Subject: Inspection fee communication for April 16 Council meeting

To the Mayor and Common Council of Racine:

At the request of two constituents, l/we would appreciate appearing before the appropriate committee to discuss
the newly imposed inspection fees by the Building Department.

Sincerely,

Pete Karas
Ninth District Alderman

PS: I will notify my constituents of the meeting time and place.
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